NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF MEETING

POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Pocatello Development
Authority meeting regularly scheduled for Wednesday, December 16, 2009,
at 11:00 o’clock a.m., has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items. The
next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, January 20, 2010,
at 11:00 o’clock a.m. at City Council Chambers, City Hall, 911 North 7%
Ave., Pocatello, Idaho.

DATED this 9" day of December, 2009.

Darcy L. T@rlor Sec%%/




